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In January the Ministry of Environment and Climate Changes has facilitated a meeting with the Environment Fund Administration, National Administration “Romanian Waters”, NFA Romsilva and the Project Team in order to analyze the legislative proposals aiming for improved financial sustainability of the PAs. The project has participated in the mobilization of SEE grants; were launched in March and the line RO02 for Biodiversity and Ecosystem Services has a total budget of 17.647.057 Euros. The Project has participated in the CNPA meeting in Prague and has presented the Project results, the key study – ecosystem valuation was well received and it was circulated, being available for all the interested parties. The NSC took place on the 5th of March. The project had delivered the first training session from this year in Brasov, 59 park representatives and stakeholders have participated, the topics covered the management plans development and FIMS update tool management. 3 Regional meetings were planned a result for the improvement of 15 management plans and preparation for their approval. The first regional meeting took place in the reporting period in Baile Herculane and 6 management plans received feedback. 
